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Mr. Hess;

This is in regards to the notification dated February 22, 2022 regarding the restructuring of West
Virginia University Health System (WVUHS).  Our Regional Counsel suggested that I reach out to all
licensees involved in the restructuring for confirmation of the following:

No changes were made to:
personnel having control over licensed activities (including the radiation safety officer)
the use, possession, location, or storage of licensed materials
the licensee’s organization
the licensee’s facility
the licensee’s equipment
the licensee’s procedures.

Each licensee agreeing to abide by all commitments and representations previously made to
the NRC
Each licensee agreeing to abide by all constraints, conditions, requirements, representations,
and commitments identified in the license.

Regards,

Robert L. Gallaghar
Health Physicist
Medical & Licensing Assistance Branch
U.S. NRC, Region I
2100 Renaissance Blvd.
King of Prussia, PA 19406
(610) 337-5182 office
(610) 337-5269 fax
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